
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon, 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, November 15, 2021 2:24 PM 
'Davis, Phyllis' 
Hong Wang; Lisa Smith 
RE: Additional Interested Party Request. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/15/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12711-2021 

We have changed the contact information in Dkts 20200152 and 20210126 to include OPC/Gentry, Baird, and 
Rehwinkel. 

However for the rest we need a bit of clarification. 20180214, 20190114, and 20210152 are closed and we do not 
updated the party list in closed dockets. The one listed as 2020000 is missing a number somewhere so if you could 
provide us with that number so we know what docket to update. Also for 20210147, 20210153, and 20210154 OPC is 
not in the docket at all, would you like to be added to those dockets as interested persons, and do you want the contact 
information to be Gentry, Baird, and Rehwinkel for those three as well as all of the others? If you could clarify these 
issues for us we can update the party lists and contact information in those dockets. 

Sincerely, 

~s~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Davis, Phyllis <DAVIS.PHYLLIS@leg.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, November 15, 202112:06 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Additional Interested Party Request. 

Good Morning: I would like to request that Charles Rehwinkel, Deputy Public Counsel, be added to this docket along 
with Steven Baird, and Richard Gentry, Public Counsel as interested persons. 

Please email all automatic notification of informal meeting notices, FAW notices, all recommendations, and 
final orders issued by the Commission to rehwinkel.charles@leg.state.fl.us, baird.steven@leg.state.fl.us and 
gen try .richard@leg.state. fl. us. 

Please add Charles to the following dockets. 
20180214-WS 
20190114-WU 
2020000 
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20200152-WS 
20210126-GU 
20210147-GU 
20210152-WU 
20210153-EI 
20210154-EI 
 
If you have additional questions please contact me at 850-488-9330. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Phyllis W. Philip-Guide 
Office of Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
111 W. Madison Street, Rm. 812 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-1400  
850-488-9330 
Davis.phyllis@leg.state.fl.us 
 




